
 

North West Fun Run 

 

All the Primary children had fun taking part in the North West Fun Run.  Thank 

you to Hope the Bear who supported the children. 
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Headteacher’s  Award 

 

Well done to the following pupils who were 

given Headteacher’s Award certificates 

this week. 

Alexander G, Safa S, Connor F, Ethan H, 

Ella D, Heidi M, Theodore K, Pearl L, 

Phoenix B-O, Albie L, Patrick C, Andi N, 

Xander D, Philip D, Seb B, Sienna M, 

Joseph R, Sophia B, Ella T-N, Eimear B, 

Penny A, Skylar B, Alexander N, Rhu C, 

Izzy C, Logan L, Esme H, Daisy O, Safa K, 

Mayibo B, Leah D, Idrees A, Ross M, Leo C, 

Freddie C, Elsie F, George H, Rohan B, 

Asiya A 

 

Attendance for week commencing 

19th May 2025  
 

Reception 97.9 %   😊 

Year 1 96.1 % 

Year 2 96.7 % 

Year 3 97.9 %   😊 

Year 4 94.4 % 

Year 5 94.5 % 

Year 6 95.7 % 
 

 

Important Notice to All Parents  

Choir will be as normal when we 

return to school on Monday 2nd 

June 

There will be no Orchestra on 

Tuesday 3rd June due to Sports 

Day 

 

Summer Term – key dates 

Date Event 

26th- 30th May HALF TERM 

 

Monday 2nd June – 

13th June  

Y4 Multiplication 

check  

Tues 3rd June  Y2 trip to Eureka 

 

Tuesday 3rd June Y5/6 Sports’ Day 

1pm 

 

Wed 4th June Reception trip to 

Croxteth Park 

Wed 4th June Y3/4 Sports’ Day  

1pm 

Fri 13th June Environment Day 

 

9th – 13th June  Year 6 Lakeside 

Week 

9th – 13th June Phonics screening 

 

Wed 18th June Year 1 trip to 

Knowsley Safari Park 

Fri 27th June Sports’ Day Reception 

9am, Y1 1pm, Y2 2pm 

Fri 27th June Year 6 prom arranged 

by parents  

Tues 1st July  Springtime Soiree 

 

Weds 2nd July  Year 7 induction day  

Thurs 3rd July (pm) Primary Speech Day 

1.30pm 

Mon 7th July (pm) Year 2 Leavers 

Performance  

Thursday 10th July – 

Evening  

Arts Celebration at 

the  Palm House 

Friday 11th July (am) Year 6 Leavers 

service  

Fri 11th July End of term 12.00 

 
 

 



 

 

Important announcement for Y6 parents 

  

✨ Year 6 Prom – A Night to 

Remember! ✨ 

 

The Year 6 Prom will be here before you 

know it, and we can’t wait to give our 

children a fantastic send-off as they 

celebrate their time in primary school! 

 

📅 Date: Friday, 27th June  

 

🎉 What’s Included? A full party package 

– food, treats, drinks, VIP red carpet, Photo 

Booth, entertainment and plenty of fun! 

 

💷 Cost: £25 per child (all-inclusive) 

 

Let’s make this a special evening for them 

to cherish! If you haven’t secured your 

child’s place yet, please do so as soon as 

possible. 

 

Thank you for your support—we know it’s 

going to be a magical night!  

  

https://www.paypal.com/pool/9bXINurt1

0?sr=ancr 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Ten pupils from both year 5 and year 6 

enjoyed a full morning of fun at 

Archbishop Beck Tennis centre in 

Fazakerley. We arrived ready to get 

involved.  

 Liverpool School Sports Partnership had 

arranged for a carousel of activities over 2 

hours: Quidditch; Bowling; Parachute; 

Football skills; Rounders; Dodgeball and 

Whistle-ball throwing.  

 

Mrs Doré and I were thrilled to see 

fantastic teamwork from all our pupils. 

Highlights included Lilly supporting other 

children and scoring goals; Freya was 

lightning in the rounders; Max was a whizz 

at the bowling; Tor and Sam were demon 

dodgeballers; Leah, Zoe and Eliza were so 

quick and accurate in all of the sports and 

Mayibo and Tobias threw brilliantly in 

whistle-ball. 

 

A great morning, which as you can see, was 

enjoyed by everyone.  

 

Well done, 

 

Mrs Warren  
 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Congratulations to Orla who has signed for 

Manchester United for her 3rd season  

Orla also won Player of the Year 24/25  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Well done to Orla who plays for Liverpool 

school girls who have won the National Cup and 

League 24/25 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Well done to 

Daniel K Year 

6P who was 

awarded the 

Most improved 

Player award 

for this season 

with Liverpool 

Collegiate U11’s 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Well done to 

Ayla who came 

third in the 

National 

Karate 

Championshis 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Well done to Noah 

1P for receiving 

Team Player Award 

for playing for 

Liverpool Collegiate 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

UK Languagenut 

Languages Competition       

Congratulations to the Prep School! 

The UK Languagenut Competition has now 

ended and the Prep School came 3rd out of 

100 schools. This is a fabulous 

achievement and the children should be so 

proud of themselves. 

 

Out of 10,079 children taking part, we had 

one Languagenut prize winner in the top 

30: 

 

Daniel K 6P came 13th – an outstanding 

achievement! 

 

The following children were just outside 

the top 30 and should be commended for 

their  amazing scores as well: 

Sophie B 6P 

Santi VM 6Q 

Ehaan 6Q 

Isabelle R 5R 

Jack C 5R 

I am delighted with the effort the 

children made and I am already looking 

forward to seeing what they can do in the 

next competition! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Important Notice to 

Parents/Carers whose child is going 

to Lakeside. Please click on QR 

code and complete form if you 

have not already done so, Thank 

you 

 

Prep children had fun taking part in 

the House competition Tug of War 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

Important Notice to All Parents/Carers 
 

After School forms for September 2025 will be sent out on Friday 6th June 

2025.  Please check your child’s bag for the form.  Pre Prep After School forms 

must be returned to Mrs Fraser and Prep forms must be returned to Mrs 

Roberts. 

 

Email copies will not be accepted. It has to be the original form 
 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Grab a drink, put your feet up, get comfy, 

and allow me to extol the virtues of our 

incredible Year 5 and 6 cricket team. On 

Thursday we walked to Sefton Park cricket 

club under the first clouds seen over 

South Liverpool in weeks (typical) ready 

for the annual Dynamo cricket 

tournament.  

 

We warmed up and got ourselves ready to 

go. The schedule gave us our 5 group games 

all in a row, with no breaks, but that didn't 

deter us. What followed was breathtaking. 

Each game saw us post staggering scores 

(our biggest win was 198 - 25), as we ran 

out group winners with 5 wins from 5. 

Lister awaited us in the final after winning 

their group. We possibly saved our best, 

most polished performance for the final, 

winning by 164 runs to 38. This meant we 

finished the day with a record of 6 wins 

from 6, scoring 922 runs and conceding 

just 198, giving us a runs difference of 

+722, and picking up the winners' trophy 

and medals along the way. We have now 

qualified for the Lancashire finals in July! 

 

Wolf B was exceptional with ball, bat and 

in the field - there's nothing seemingly 

this guy can't do! Ted D was incredible 

with the bat, smashing numerous sixes and 

causing nightmares for opposition bowlers. 

Alfie G bamboozled with his leg breaksand 

batted superbly. Ralph W oozed class and 

technique with the bat, and was his usual 

bright and energetic presence in the field. 

Max D put on a masterclass with bat and 

ball before leaving us for yet more tennis 

triumphs. Roxana T bowled really 

accurately and picked up crucial wickets. 

Harriet G likewise, and also took some 

excellent catches in the field. Isabelle R, 

playing her first ever competitive cricket, 

looked right at home, and was unlucky not 

score more runs and take more wickets. 

Seb B was unplayable with the ball and 

really fluent with the bat. And our captain 

fantastic Ehaan A led by example in all 

departments, marshalling the team 

brilliantly along the way. 

 

This team were an absolute pleasure to 

take out. This is always one of my 

favourite days in the year, and the 

attitude of our players, both in their 

encouragement of each other and the 

respect shown to opponents and umpires, 

made it all the more special. Well done 

everyone, a truly exceptional display.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


